
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

This Thursday, October 6th is our Fall Curriculum Night. We are looking forward to seeing as 

many of you as can make it. Teachers have sent home a flier with more information as well as a 

QR code to RSVP for food. The evening will begin at 5:00 with our AG parent meeting. This 

meeting is for parents of students in our AG program. All other sessions will begin at 5:15. 

 

The Fall Book Fair will take place all next week. Students will have multiple opportunities to 

visit. Parents will be able to visit the fair during our Curriculum Night on Thursday. 

 

Wednesday of this week is a teacher workday. There will be no school for students.  

 

Our first PTA sponsored spirit night will take place on Wednesday, October 12th at Poblanos. 

Part of the proceeds for that night will come back to JMS. That would be a great night to have 

supper out and support JMS!  

 

This week, we will practice both our crisis drill and tornado drill procedures with students.  

 

Girls volleyball and boys soccer will play on Monday at Home against Southwest Middle 

School. Our football team and cheerleaders will be in action on Tuesday at Southern Middle 

School. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 


